
Here	is	an	update	from	Anchorage	School	Board	member	Kelly	Lessens.	Kelly	Lessens	is	
a	liaison	for	the	Hillside	Community	Council	during	the	upcoming	year.	The	ASD	Board	
meetings	are	being	held	on	Mondays	during	the	month	of	May,	so	Kelly	is	unable	to	
attend	the	5/17	meeting;	however,	she	has	provided	this	update	for	HCC	members:	
	
Update	from	Kelly	Lessens,	ASD	Board	member:	

• Four	new	School	Board	members	were	sworn	into	service	on	5/3	(after	the	
election	was	certified	and	recounts	conducted).	At	that	point,	the	seven-
member	body	elected	Margo	Bellamy	to	serve	as	President,	Andy	Holleman	as	
VP,	Carl	Jacobs	as	Clerk,	and	me	(Kelly	Lessens)	as	Treasurer.	

• ASD	is	planning	a	robust	summer	school	program	for	elementary	(K-5)	and	
secondary	(grades	6-12)	students,	both	in-person	and	virtual,	based	on	the	
student's	learning	needs.	More	information	is	available	here.	

• Returning	students	can	NOW	be	registered	online	for	the	21-22	school	year.		
• Starting	July	15,	ASD	will	be	offering	an	online	pre-enrollment	option	for	those	

who	are	new	to	the	district,	with	more	information	here.	
• If	individuals	want	to	reach	me,	as	an	individual	Board	member,	they	can	do	so	

at	lessens_kelly@asdk12.org	or	leave	a	voicemail	at 907-742-1101 ext. 2.	
• The next regularly scheduled Board meeting will be June 1.	

	


